Russell, Kathleen

From: Bill Green I
Sent: Friday, October 23, 2020 8:15 AM

To: Planning

Subject: City Case #20-1-095

Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Completed

CAUTION: This e-mail originated outside of the City of Naperville (@naperville.il.us).

DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you confirm the incoming address of the sender and know the content is
safe.

In accordance to your notice of public hearing, | would like to object to all variances proposed to city case #20-1-095.
The vehicle that is suggested is a large camper bus that includes a bed, a bathroom, a seating area as well as the normal
front driving cab.. This is not a daily use vehicle and will wind up just sitting in the driveway, blocking views and
becoming unsightly for the residents living on the 000 block of Pepperidge. If it's going to be a work van, / object
strenuously as it has no business in a residential driveway.

If this is a request to park very short term, | have no objection

Where does it end?

There are many storage yards for RV’s and | suggest making storage arrangements for this vehicle.

Thank You

William Green



